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Friday 2nd December 2022 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been learning? 
 
Year 5 
This week we have written our own 
myths applying all the features we 
have been learning this term. Our 
maths journey has taken us to look 
at prime, square and cube numbers 
where we have had to use our times 
tables. In History, we have discovered 
many interesting facts about Alfred 
the Great and Edward the 
Confessor. 
 
Year 6 
In Year 6 we have been looking at 

order of operations in Maths and 

using known number facts to help us 

solve further questions. In English, 

we have been continuing to edit and 

improve our newspaper reports on 

Edith Cavell. To celebrate the 

World Cup, both Year 6 classes 

have explored our allocated country 

in greater detail and have produced 

a piece of work around it. 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
975 

Shakespeare 
909 

Bannister 
963 

Pankhurst 
1127 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

• PE kits to be in school every day. 

• Water bottles and all uniform to be named. 

• Book Swap Shop - Every Tuesday. 

• School uniform swap shop. 

 
 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Owl – Zara  

Robin – Poppy 

Woodpecker – Olivia  

Kingfisher – Quareebat 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

 

Kindness is a language that 

the deaf can hear and blind 

can see. 

        Albie 
Woodpecker 

Benard 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice at least 3 times per week. 
 
 
 

Ebrar 
Kingfisher 

Beau 
Robin 
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